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Observing Practices 
 
 

It is our aim to create an optimal learning environment for our swimmers, and we kindly request your cooperation in 
ensuring this for the team. Your presence at practices is highly valued, as it not only provides encouragement to our 
athletes but also fosters a sense of community within our team. 
 
We kindly ask that during practices, you refrain from being behind the coaches. We understand that this may seem 
like a minor concern, but it actually has a significant impact on the coaching process and development of the athlete. 
When parents are directly behind our coaches, it can distract the swimmers in the water, create a co dependence 
environment and undermine what a coach is working on or discussing with the athletes. 
 
Our coaches work diligently to analyze and identify areas for improvement, and provide instructions. By maintaining a 
clear connection, they can better server the athletes This, in turn, leads to enhanced development and growth for our 
athletes and club. 
 
To ensure that our coaches maintain this connection with the athletes we encourage viewing from the sides of the 
pool, or from bleachers or your own chairs is acceptable. Striking a balance between supporting the team and 
respecting the coaches’ needs during practice supports our ultimate goal of an atmosphere that fosters effective 
coaching and optimal development for the swimmers. 
 
We genuinely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Together, we can provide our swimmers 
with the ideal environment for growth, skill development, and achievement. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at Admin@paseoaquatics.org 
 
Thank you for being a part of our swim team community and for your continued support. We look forward to 
witnessing the progress and success of our talented swimmers. 
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